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9th June 2023 

 
Newsletter 

 
 
EYFS Trip 
Please could all permission slips and payments for the trip to ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ be returned to 
school by 16th June, thank you. 
 
Mad Science Club 
Mad Science clubs will start this Friday from 3:10pm until 4:10pm. The last session will be Friday 
14th July. The clubs are now fully subscribed, so only those who have already registered online with 
Mad Science will be able to attend. 
 
Sports Days 
The dates for the sports days for the children are listed below. Parents are invited to come and 
watch the children on the field at the Sports Hall, times will follow. Obviously, these may change if 
we are unlucky with the weather! 
EYFS - Friday 23/06/23 PM 
KS1 - Thursday 06/07/23 AM 
LKS2 - Tuesday 27/06/23 AM 
UKS2 - Wednesday 28/06/23 AM 

 
Wonderful Wednesdays (and a Terrific Tuesday) 
This term there will be another set of Wonderful Wednesdays – dates and classes below. We would 
like to invite parents to come to the outdoor classroom at the Sports Hall at 2:30pm and take part in 
activities with the children. 

28/06/23 - Hazel  
05/07/23 - Willow 
11/07/23 - Rowan (Terrific Tuesday) 
 
 
Year 5/6 Science Trips 
Please could we have the payments and reply slips for the trips to UCLAN for Ash and Birch classes as 
soon as possible, if you have not already sent them in. Children will not be able to go if we have not 
received permission slips, thank you. 
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